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2017.	Ms E R Wilson (DA) to ask the Minister of Social Development:
With reference to her reply to question 37 on 6 April 2017, (a) what payments have been made to (i) the head office and (ii) each provincial branch of Azande Consulting from 1 September 2016 to 31 May 2017, (b) on what dates were payments made in each case, (c) for which events were payments made and (d) to which branches were payments made? NW2232E

Reply:

(a) SASSA made payments to the said service provider in accordance with the Service Level Agreement entered into between the two entities for the implementation of the Integrated Community Registration and Outreach Programme (ICROP) over a period of three years.

(i) The contract between the Agency and the service provider is managed at SASSA Head Office and the payments are made directly to the contracted service provider. 

(ii) Not applicable
(b) Payments were made for service rendered in accordance with the SLA referred to in (a)

(d) Refer to (i)
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